
 
 

2023 Taiwanese Canadian Cultural Festival 
Vancouver Pops Orchestra & Choir presents a Disney Music Feast 
 
One of the highlights of this year's Taiwanese Canadian Cultural Festival is the Vancouver Pops 
Orchestra & Choir, founded by Taiwanese musician Tom Kuo, which will be held at the Vancouver 
Playhouse from 7 p.m. to 9 p.m. on Saturday, July 8. Vancouver Pops Orchestra & Choir will hold a 
grand "Wondrous Worlds" concert to play music from Disney movie series, in order to bring happy 
and dreamy music to the audience. 
 
The Vancouver Pops Orchestra & Choir was founded in 2010. Over the years, they have performed 
a variety of music genres, including Disney's Pirates of the Caribbean, Aladdin, and Broadway 
musical songs such as The Phantom of the Opera and Fiddler on the Roof. They have also 
performed the 2011 Grammy Award-winning work by Christopher Tin, called “Baba Yetu", and 
classical masterpieces such as William Tell Overture by Gioachino Rossini and New World 
Symphony by Antonín Dvořák. 
 
Tom Kuo, the conductor, and artistic director of the orchestra was born in Taiwan and moved to 
Canada at the age of three. He graduated from the University of British Columbia (UBC) with a 
Bachelor's Degree in Music. He has always been full of enthusiasm and interest in teaching, 
performance and conducting. Finally, he founded the Vancouver Pops Orchestra & Choir, which has 
become a prominent feature of the performing arts scene in Greater Vancouver. They are excited 
for the opportunity to perform both popular and refreshing songs for the audience!  
 

For more information or inquiries, please visit the Taiwanese Canadian Cultural Festival website 
https://tccfestival.ca/ or follow the TCCF Facebook page 
https://www.facebook.com/TCCFestival/ 
 
For Media Inquiries: Michael Wu, Project Manager, michael.wu@tccs.ca 
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